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Thank you to our sponsors!

The AIST Road Show finished up a busy 2019 with 
visits to CMC Steel Alabama and Gerdau Long 
Steel North America Cartersville Mill, our seventh 
and eighth road shows for the year. We received 
great welcomes at both plants, with more than 300 
people combined stopping by to say hello and get 
some free food. 

It was our first visit to a CMC plant and our second 
time at a Gerdau plant, following the Gerdau Long 
Steel North America Petersburg Mill Road Show  
in August. We’re hoping to visit more of each 
company’s plants in 2020. 

Thank you to everyone at CMC Steel Alabama and 
Gerdau Long Steel North America Cartersville 
Mill and all of the sponsors. Their assistance makes 
these events successful. 

Visit AIST.org/RoadShow for the upcoming Road 
Show schedule. If your company is interested in 
hosting an AIST Road Show, or if you would like 
to be an AIST Road Show sponsor, please contact 
AIST’s Sales Team at sales@aist.org.� F

Looking Forward to 2020
The AIST Road Show Wraps 2019 With Two Plant Visits

158 Attendees
Birmingham, Ala.

150 Attendees
Cartersville, Ga.


